
 

Lewis Herbert 

Leader 

Cambridge City Council  

 

9 May 2018 

 

Via e-mail: lewis.herbert@cambridge.gov.uk  

 

Dear Cllr Herbert, 

 

Following the recent crash on Cant's Drove, near Murrow, in which 

around 20 cows were killed when the lorry carrying them overturned, I'm 

writing to ask whether you'd please permit PETA to place a memorial 

near the accident site to commemorate the lives lost. 

  
Our memorial would let people know that the best way to prevent crashes 

such as this one is to go vegan – because cows shouldn't have to make a 

terrifying journey, likely to the abattoir, at all. It'd also remind lorry 

drivers who transport animals of their responsibility to the thousands of 

living beings they haul every year as well as to the motorists whose lives 

are endangered when a trailer overturns. 

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Elisa Allen 

Director  
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